
  
 
To: Members of the General Committee 
 
From: Sandra Clancy, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
Meeting Date: June 10, 2019 
 
Subject: Report CAO19-005 

Township of Douro-Dummer Decision re  
Police Services 

 

Purpose 

A report to advise Council that the Township of Douro-Dummer has decided to enter 
into a contract with the Ontario Provincial Police to provide police services to the 
Township.  

Recommendation   

That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report CAO19-005, dated June 
10, 2019, of the Chief Administrative Officer, as follows:  
 
That the report advising Council that the Township of Douro-Dummer has decided to 
enter into a contract with the Ontario Provincial Police to provide police services to the 
Township for the next four years be received for information. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budget and financial implications to receive this report.  
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Background 

The Township of Douro-Dummer (Township) asked the City of Peterborough and the 
Peterborough Police Service if they had an interest in providing a policing quote for the 
Township for a four year period or longer. The Township’s contract with the Ontario 
Provincial Police expired December 31, 2018. 
 
Council, through Report CAO19-003, dated April 8, 2019, directed staff to enter into 
discussions with the Township.  
 
However, on May 8, 2019 the CAO of the Township sent a letter to the CAO (attached 
as Appendix A) stating that the Township has decided to enter into a contract with the 
OPP for the next 4 years.   

Submitted by, 

Sandra Clancy 
Chief Administrative Officer  

Contact Name:  
Sandra Clancy 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Phone – 705-742-7777, Ext 1810  
Fax – 705-749-6687  
E-Mail – sclancy@peterborough.ca   

Attachment: 
Appendix A – Letter from Douro-Dummer CAO to City CAO, dated May 8, 2019 
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